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Mark Walker Director of Public Affairs
Northwest Power and Conservation Council

Concerning: Draft Recommendations

Dear Mr. Walker,

I write to ask that renewable resources be treat with the respect given
to energy efficiencies in the Draft recommendations. BPA should be
encouraged and charged with developing renewable resources such as the
Stateline project. Stateline is an example of what should and can happen,
benefiting communities in many ways from the environmental to family
wage jobs.

Renewable Energy is too important to be short changed in the draft,
please take another look at what can and should happen in our energy

future.
Thank you DQ

Susan Reld
Member, Small Scale Energy Loan Committee

Dept. of Energy State of Oregon
171 Granite, Ashland OR. 97520
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